
Upon your arrival, please make sure to follow these 
important stops prior to you reporting to your 

experimental areas. 

We welcome you and hope your experience is safe, successful and memorable!

Welcome to the
Los Alamos Neutron Science Center (LANSCE)

1. LANL Badge Office 
As the central point where badges are 
issued to employees and official 
visitors, the Badge Office is located on 
the second floor of the Otowi Building 
(TA-3, Bldg. 261).

2. TA-53 Visitor Center
Dosimetry distribution 
(TA-53, Bldg. 1, Lobby)

3. TA-53 Training Office
Take required in-house courses and 
receive the “green sheet”.
(TA-53, Bldg. 1, Room B113)

4. LANSCE User Office
to check in with Valerie Salazar, 505-
667-6797, or Elida Summers, 505-667-
5377. (TA-53, Bldg. 622, Room 218)

5. You are now ready to report to your 
respective experimental areas.
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